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In June 2017 HADFAS sponsored an artist, Natasha Rehman, to help the 

children of Redbourn Junior School to create a 9-meter-long painted 
mural to go on an exterior wall at the school. The project took place 

during the school’s Arts and Science week and all 270 children had 
prepared a design based on mathematical shapes. Twenty HADFAS 

members volunteered to help the children, and it was a rewarding 
experience for everyone. The unveiling took place on 6th October 2017 

and was attended by pupils, parents, teachers and HADFAS members.  

    

  

The project was financed by HADFAS, Redbourn Primary School, and 

grants from Area and the Patricia Fay Fund. 


